
 

 
 

August 16, 2017 
 

Dear JFK Families, 
 
My name is Ms. Marchitello and I am the new Principal at John F. 
Kennedy Elementary school. I am excited and thrilled about the 
opportunity to be a part of this community. I am elated to bring my 
skills as an educational leader to JFK and to work with you as a 
partner to ensure your child’s success. 
 
Along with staff, I will work hard to continue the legacy of success 
established at JFK by building strong relationships with parents, 
students, staff and community partners. Our main goal is to ensure 
that every student is provided the highest quality of education 
possible in a safe and supportive learning environment. 
 
On behalf of the staff at John F. Kennedy Elementary I am happy to 
welcome you to the 2017-2018 school year! We are looking 
forward to a productive partnership with you to ensure our 
children can achieve their highest potential. As partners, we share 
the responsibility for our children’s success and want you to know 
that we will do our very best to carry out our responsibilities. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting all of you on our Meet the 
Teacher evening which is taking place on Tuesday, August 29th. This 
evening will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new 
teacher, learn about the curriculum, routines and expectations. It 
is also the time to bring in your child’s school supplies. The supply 
lists are available on our website (http://jfk.schoolqc.ca) by grade 
level. For our new students starting in Kindergarten, you will be 
given important information regarding progressive entry 
procedures by the teacher. The evening will be divided into three 
sessions allowing you to meet multiple teachers. The sessions will 
be from 6pm-7pm; 7 pm-8 pm; and 8 pm-9 pm. Please refer to the 
master lists posted on the easels at the front entrance to find your 
child’s teacher and homeroom number.   
 
Classes begin on Friday August 31st. As a reminder, the school 
doors open and supervision of students begin at 7:40 a.m. Classes 
begin at 7:50 a.m. On the first day of school students must wear 
their grade colors making it easier to distinguish students by grade. 

http://jfk.schoolqc.ca/


 

Students will also be permitted to wear their grade colors on the 
last Wednesday of every month throughout the school year.  
 

GRADE COLORS: 

Kindergarten:   Orange      Grade 1: Yellow         Grade 2:  Red      
Grade 3:  Purple                  Grade 4:  Light Blue          Grade 5:  Green 
Grade 6:  Black        

 

I feel privileged to part of this school family. I thank you for your 
support and look forward to meeting you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Ms. Marchitello 
Principal 
John F. Kennedy Elementary 
 


